
DSQ Holdings Limited 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

ASX response to request for removal from official list 

 

Auckland, NEW ZEALAND, July 16th 2012- DSQ Holdings Limited refers to its announcement 

of 20 June 2012 and advises that ASX Limited has resolved to remove the Company from the 

official list of ASX pursuant to Listing Rule 17.11, on a date to be decided by ASX in 

consultation with the Company, subject to:  

1.        Shareholder approval of the removal from the official list by ordinary resolution,  

2.        The removal taking place not earlier than one month after the shareholder approval is 

obtained; and,  

3.        The notice of meeting containing a timetable for the removal of the Company from 

the official list. 
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